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Grace Commiso, AIQ Faculty Chair  

Meetings every 2nd and 4th Tuesday  

 

First meeting 1/25/22: 

AIQ: BC & KCCD Services Survey: Review of results should be available for Senate and College 

Council as part of next report.  

Institution-Set Standards: Starting Annual Review Process: holding ourselves accountable for 

student learning and completion. We will evaluate the last years data, which we have 

requested of OIE, and then will present to Senate and College Council. Looking to bring forward 

any recommendations for revisions, increasing/decreasing goals, removal/addition of 

standards, etc.  

• Tableau dashboard to easily display data  

• Working with OIE to update tableau to include review dates and data sources.  

 

ACCJC Midterm Report: BC’s Midterm Report for the Accrediting Commission for Community 

and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) is due October 17, 2022. Midterm team has completed draft one 

and will begin sharing with college constituent groups through Feb and March. Goal is to have 

completed report ready to send to the board of trustees for the June board meeting.   

 

Presentation by Assessment: Review of ILO #2 preparation for receipt of artifacts to support 

review.  

 

https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/bc.office.of.institutional.effectiveness/viz/BakersfieldCollegeInstitution-SetStandards/FallCourseSuccessRates

